
 
December 14, 2022 

 

Letter to Parents of Recent Alumni & Current Players of Newtown Edgmont Little Leagu e 

The holidays are upon us and we wanted to reach out at year end to thank you and inform our growing 

community about why we’re looking forward to enjoying even more baseball in 2023. 

Every 27 years, the Pennsylvania State Little League Baseball Championship comes to our local District 

19. For 2023, NELL has been chosen as the site to host this prestigious tournament.  This tournament is 

part of the LL journey as the champion will be crowned on Field 1 in early August and advance to the 

Mid-Atlantic Regionals onwards to the Little League World Series in Williamsport.  NELL’s nomination 

and selection by Little League to host the tournament is a great honor and responsibility. We recognize 

this coveted position would not be possible without the financial support and volunteer spirit that has 

surrounded this organization for the past 70 years.  

Being in the spotlight for 2023 and having our Little League neighbors from all over Pennsylvania 

descend into our complex means we have yet another reason to keep pushing forward. 

Your continued support will ensure the success of the event and enable all of our existing players and 

families to also reap the benefit of any planned improvements for many seasons to come.  

We are expecting a few thousand people to visit our facility during the tournament and are planning 

upgrades to bleachers, access roads, field turfs, fencing, and enhanced safety items. The suggested 

support tiers to consider are listed below and all families who donate will be listed in the tournament 

program and on our website. 

*Platinum Sponsor $500     *Gold Sponsor $250 

 

*Silver Sponsor $100           *Bronze Sponsor $50            

We currently accept the following payment options: 

·     Check made payable to Newtown Edgmont Little League. Please mail to: NELL, P.O. Box 75, Newtown 

Square, PA 19073 

·      Venmo @NELL_Baseball   

·      Paypal - paypal.me/NELLBaseball 

·      Credit Card by Square - NELL Credit Card Site 

If you have any ideas or suggestions to help raise funds please get in touch. On behalf of the Board of 

Directors, Happy Holidays & Go NELL! 

 

Daren  Grande 

President, NELL Board  of Directors 
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